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RIO DE JANEIRO.

20th December,

Dear S8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of 10th inst., respecting
the Tanker "PETRONAVE I" and I may state that the Owners have
been informed that the Committee are agreeable to the renewal
of the Screwshafts and the Starboard Propeller being postponed
to the end of April, 1949, when it 1s also intended to carry
out the HModified Surve; of 01l Engilnes. .

With reference to your remarks regarding the "GUARAPUAYA"
the Owners state that is 1s their intentioh to stop this vessel
© within - the next few weeks to replace the present engines and
% boilers by Diesel Machinery.

Yours faithfully,

Surveyor torLlodeS'Register
of Shinning,
MC/es. :

The Secretary, .
IONDON.



